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Rental Amendment 

 

The Rental Amendment was presented at the Annual Meeting.  Many signed it at the meeting.  If you wish for 
the amendment to pass, putting limitations on unit owners regarding renting, you must sign the amendment.  
Please notify your section representative or Ben Adams if you wish to sign, and arrangements will be made to 
get it to you.  If you want renting to be allowed with no limitations, then you need not do anything.   
 

 

Wine & Cheese Party 

 

 There will be a Wine & Cheese Party at the 
Gazebo on June 16th at 7 PM.  Please bring a 
Bottle or two of Wine (or whatever you wish 
to drink), Glasses, a Cheese Dish to share 
and your chairs.  Plates and Napkins will be 
furnished.  For more information, please 
call Pat or Mary Anne Spalding at 762-
1793. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast at Cracker Barrel 

 

The Breakfasts are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. The next Breakfast will be on Tuesday, 

June 19th at 9:30 at Cracker Barrel in Fern Creek.  
This activity is open to friends and family.   

 

 

Picnic in the Park 

 
A Picnic will be held at the Gazebo on July 14

th

 at 

7 PM.  Hot Dog, Buns, Plates and Napkins will be 
furnished.  Residents are asked to bring their 
chairs, drinks and a dish to pass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 

 
 



New Board Member 

 
Kevin Mitchum, 10243 Pine Glen Circle, 767-5944, has been approved by the Board to fill the vacancy from 
Section 8.  Kevin was a member of the Advisory Committee and previously served on the Board for several 
years.  Welcome back, Kevin, and thanks for your willingness to serve again. 
 

Changes to Phone Directory 

 
Please make the following updates to your directories: 
 
Dennis & Lana Curtis  8725 Lough Dr. 310-859-4067 
Karen Wheatly   8722 Broadwood Ct. 742-3016 
Marsha & Dennis Simpson 8710 Lough Dr. 230-3997  548-7714 
Joe & Judy Schmitterbaum 8721 Lough Dr. 290-5452 

 

 

 

Social Committee 

 
The Social Committee has planned the following 2012 Social events at the Gazebo 

 
Wine & Cheese Party  Saturday June 16th 7 PM 
Picnic in the Park  Saturday July 14th 7 PM 
Ice Cream Social  Sunday  Aug. 12th 7 PM 
Karaoke in the Park  Saturday Sept. 15th 7 PM 
Chili Cook Off   Sunday  Oct. 14th 5 PM 
Bus Trip to Casino  TBA 

 

Board Meetings 

 

The Woods of Glenmary Board Meetings are held at 9 AM on the 3rd Friday of the month at the Republic Bank at 
10100 Brookridge Village Blvd in the meeting room. The next meeting will be May 18,

 

2012.  Residents 
wishing to bring a matter before the board and speak at the meeting must send a written request to Ben 
Adams, either by letter or e-mail, on or before 5 PM of the Tuesday immediately preceding the Board Meeting.  
The issue to be discussed must be included. 

 

Newsletters and Minutes Available Online 

 
As Newsletters and Meeting minutes will now be available on the website, woodsofglenmary.org there will no 
longer be a blanket delivery of them each month, beginning in March 2012.  Those who do not have access to 
the Internet and wish to continue having a paper copy delivered, should please contact your section 
representative.  Section 8 residents may call Sheryle Biggart.  The financial reports will NOT be available on the 
website, due to privacy issues.  The financial report will continue to be delivered to your paper box on a 
quarterly basis.  Those wishing to receive one more often may contact Ben Adams. 

 

Neighborhood Watch 

 
There have been no incidents reported in the past several months.  Please remain vigilant and report anything 
suspicious to your Block Watch representative. 

 


